CAN/IT/885/01/2024
High Commission of India

Canberra

k%

CORRIGENDUM - |

Subject: Request for Proposal (RFP) for website development and management

With reference to the tender notice dated 05 April 2024, inviting bids for hosting, re-design
and management of website of High Commission of India, Canberra, it is to inform that the
following modification is incorporated in the tender document:

Sl. No. Item/Para As in original tender As amended
document

1. |Para 8-|The bidders  shall| The bidders shall submit their technical
Uploading Bids |upload their bids on|& financial bids in separate envelopes,
CPP Portal in two|together in a bigger envelope. The bids
separate parts,(can be sent to High Commission of

Technical bid &|India, Canberra.
Financial Bid (Addressed to: HOC, High

Commission of India, Canberra, 3
Moonah PIl, Yarralumla, ACT 2600,
Australia).

Alternatively, e-bid can also be sent by
email on hoc.canberra@mea.gov.in.
While submitting e-bid, bidders shall
send the financial bid in password
protected form and share the password

with  the High Commission on
designated date of financial bid
opening.

2. The others terms and conditions in the RFP for website development and management
of High Commission of India, Canberra will remain same.

Sd/-

(Nandulal Bhookya)
Head of Chancery

High Commission of India
Canberra, Australia
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